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Establishing Silaturahmi, Pelindo
Management Receives Jampidmil Visit
Admin -- 06 September 2022
Jakarta, September 5, 2022 —PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) or Pelindo received a visit from the 
Deputy Attorney General for Military Crimes (Jampidmil) Admiral TNI Anwar Saadi, S.H at the Pelindo 
Headquarters. This activity is the first visit which is also a moment of introduction and the beginning of 
the relationship between Jampidmil and Pelindo. The President Director of Pelindo, Arif Suhartono, 
received the visit directly.
 
“I thank you for being given the time to visit Pelindo. If you don't know it, you don't love it, here we want 
to introduce ourselves, as well as introduce a new unit in the Attorney General's Office,” said TNI 
Admiral Anwar Saadi.
 

The establishment of Jampidmil at the Attorney General's Office, which has only been established for 

one year, aims to realize a single prosecution system in handling all criminal acts, which is expected to 

be able to create transparency and objectivity in handling cases.


